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          Press Release 
 

Text of the D.O. letter dated 18.7.2019 of Thiru Edappadi K. Palaniswami,  

Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu addressed to Shri Ravi Shankar Prasad, 

Hon’ble Minister of Law and Justice, Communications, Electronics and 

Information and Technology.  

 

Dear Shri Ravi Shankar Prasad ji, 
 
 

 On behalf of the people of Tamil Nadu, I wish to thank you for the  

path-breaking initiative of making the Hon’ble Supreme Court judgments 

available in Tamil and other vernacular languages.  This initiative will go a long 

way in ensuring better understanding of the judgments by the people and 

bringing them closer to the judicial system.  

 

 I also take this opportunity to request you to make available copies of 

judgments of the High Court of Madras in Tamil as well. 

 

***** 

 
Issued by:Director, Information and Public Relations, Chennai-9. 
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